
Community Water Company 

P.O. Box 680033 

Park City, UT 84068 

 

July 23, 2018 

Utah Public Service Commission 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re: Request for Exemption for Community Water Company 

 
Honorable Commissioners of the Utah Public Service Commission:  
 
Community Water Company (the “Company”) hereby submits this Request for Exemption from 
Public Service Commission jurisdiction (the “Application”).  The Company is pleased to report 
the County Council of Summit County, Utah, acting in its capacity as the governing authority of 
Mountain Regional Water Special Service District approved and adopted Resolution No. MRW 
2018-08 Annexing the Community Water Company Served Lands into the Boundaries of 
Mountain Regional Water Special Service District (“MRSSD”) and the Lieutenant Governor of 
the State of Utah issued a certificate of annexation, pursuant to Section 17D-1-403, Utah Code 
Annotated, 1953, as amended (the “Annexation Certificate”).  A copy of the Annexation 
Certificate is attached hereto as Exhibit A.  The Company has also entered into an Annexation 
and Asset Acquisition Agreement with MRSSD, a copy of which is enclosed herewith as 
Exhibit B (the “Annexation Agreement”). 
 
Upon closing of the Annexation Agreement with MRSSD the Company will no longer be a 
“Pubic Utility” as defined by Utah Code § 54-2-1(21)(a) nor a “Water Corporation” as defined 
by Utah Code § 54-2-1(35).  The definition of “Water Corporation” expressly excludes “towns, 
cities, counties, water conservancy districts, improvement districts, or other governmental units 
created or organized under any general or special law of this state.”  Id.  MRSSD is a special 
service governmental water district, formed in January of 2000 by the Summit County Council, 
pursuant to the Utah Special Service District Act, Title 17D, Chapter 1, et seq. Utah Code 
Ann.,1953, as amended to assist them in their goals to unify, repair, and upgrade many of the 
water systems in western Summit County.  
 
The annexation of the Company’s lands, assets and customers into MRSSD is the culmination of 
the joint effort of the Company, its customers, MRSSD, and the Utah Division of Public 
Utilities.  The Company anticipates the closing of the Annexation Agreement to occur on or prior 
to August 31, 2018.  With the full support of all interested parties, and based upon the above and 
enclosed information, the Company hereby respectfully requests the Public Service Commission  
issue an Order of Exemption to the Company to be effective upon closing of the Annexation 
Agreement.  
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Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any further questions on this matter.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Justin Atwater 
on Behalf of Community Water 
 jatwater@tc-fc.com 
 
cc:  Community Water Company 
 Utah Division of Public Utilities 
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EXHIBIT A 
ANNEXATION CERTIFICATE 

 
[SEE ATTACHED] 
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EXHIBIT B 
ANNEXATION AGREEMENT 

 
[SEE ATTACHED] 

 
 






























































































































































































































